Dear Mona,

It is my pleasure to recommend you as a caregiver and Compassionate Companions at Home caregiver provider. My five years experience caring for Mrs. Juanita Thurston with you as the primary caregiver and care manager on site from 2002 until she died in October of 2010 was without incident or problem. The care your company gave Mrs Thurston and your ability to secure relief caregivers when the care required 24 hours a day. You made my job caring for the family easy and pleasant. The family consisting of her nieces and nephews were all pleased with your work. This made it possible and pleasant for me to be in charge of the care of this lady who was nearly 105 when she finally died.

I remember each year when you presented her in the Balboa Island parade as the senior Island resident. The parade is next week and I remember each parade you and Mrs Thurston appeared in down Marine Ave.

If anyone wishes information as to your ability as a caregiver or care provider they may call me at 949 673 7670 for any thing they may wish to know about your years on Balboa Island with Mrs Thurston and myself..

Richard A. Higbie
Box 328
Balboa Island, CA 92662-0328
rhigbie@pacbell.net